

Welcome to the April 2017 ORSA Newsletter SPONSORED BY TECHLINE Sports Lighting

#### In This Issue

New products and information from Techline Sports Lighting
ORSA Summer Outreach Location Change
ORSA New Member Spotlight
Exuctive Committee Updates
Annual Conference Proposals



# THANK YOU TO TECHLINE SPORTS LIGHTING & Bruce Heldt for your contribution to ORSA!

"Techline Sports Lighting has been offering the highest quality lighting systems at the most competitive prices for over 20 years. We offer the longest warranties in the industry with maintenance-free service for up to 30 years. Sports Lighting is our only business, and we are committed to exceeding your expectations. Techline offers the best wireless remote control product on the market with our <a href="EcoLink">EcoLink</a> system. We can offer schools and recreation departments value-added options too, like light surveys on your current fixtures, new designs and light layouts, all at no cost to you. We provide free consultation, complete engineered systems, professional installations, state contract purchasing options, plus financing/lease options."

"With the introduction of our new LED lights, your school will benefit from instant on/off, reduced glare, increased light quality, 70% energy savings and maintenance free operation. As Eaton's Ephesus authorized re-seller in the U.S., you gain our expertise and the highest quality LED lighting system now available. It's easy to retrofit an older system and can often be done in 2 weeks or less. Your intramural athletes and students will instantly notice a difference with an LED upgrade."

Retrofit Capabilities

**Check out our videos** 



New lighting at Progressive Field Home of the Cleveland Indians

For further information on Techline, contact your Ohio Sales Representative, Bruce Heldt @ 317-767-5543 or bheldt@indy.rr.com. For Techline directly, go to www.sportlighting.com or 800-500-3161.

# ORSA ANNUAL SUMMER OUTREACH LOCATION CHANGE

Due to recent staffing changes, the Summer Outreach will be moved to The Ohio State University. The date will remain as scheduled for Thursday July 27th, 2017. Thank you to Stepanne Musser and everyone at OSU for helping with the change in accommodations. We will have more information in a future newsletter in regards to schedule, presentations, social and registration. If you have any questions, please contact Stephanne Musser at <a href="musser.64@osu.edu.">musser.64@osu.edu.</a>



### ORSA Member Spotlight with Zac Bemmel

Name: Zac Bemmel

Hometown: Boca Raton, Florida

**Current College/University Institution:** University of Cincinnati **Current Position:** Coordinator of Intramurals and Camps

**Educational Background:** 

Undergrad- Florida Atlantic University Grad School- University of Toledo

#### When did you know you wanted to work in collegiate recreation?

 When I sat in on my first search committee, as an undergrad, for the Assistant Director of Competitive Sports, and saw that this could be a full time profession.

## Why Ohio?

 Demond Pryor was very passionate about me coming to UT as a graduate assistant and being a part of that team. I had no intention on leaving Florida but he was that great of a recruiter.

## What's one of your favorite things about ORSA?

• I really enjoy the lead on conference. I haven't seen a student run conference like that before, that is so successful.

Being a part of ORSA, what is one thing that excites you most about the future of Recreation Sports?

• The inclusiveness. I feel that in rec sports, we are always trying to think outside of the box and be ahead of the ball when it comes to having everyone feel welcome and not excluding anyone.

# What is your favorite movie/food/hobby?

- Favorite movie- Step Brothers
- Favorite food- chees ecake (any shape or form)
- Favorite hobby- playing basketball

One last question, if you could have any superhero power, what would it be and why?

 To run like flash, so that I can travel and go anywhere I want within seconds

# **Committee Updates**

# **Extramural Committee**

Are you interested in hosting a extramural officials workshop for Soccer or Volleyball? The Extramural Committee is looking for a school interested in hosting in the fall. If you are interested or have questions, please contact: Matt Ferdinand at mferdinand1@udayton.edu or Aaron Brooks at amb72@uakron.edu for more information.

Marketing Committee Please continue to visit the our social media platforms and the ORSA website at <a href="https://www.orsanirsa.com">www.orsanirsa.com</a>. If you have updates or would like to have information posted throughout ORSA, please <a href="click here">click here</a> to submit your form.

# **Professional Development**

Do you have a application you are submitting? Maybe you are looking for career advancement. Perhaps you will be applying for our Executive Board and Scholarships come this fall. Then, consider sending your resume to our PD Committee for critiques and review.

- Alexandra Spinks (Co-Chair) University of Toledo alexandria.spinks@utoledo.edu
- Michelle Rieger (Co-Chair) Cleveland State University m.m.rieger@csuohio.edu

# **Sponsorship Opportunities**

ORSA is very thankful and appreciative of the wonderful relationships we have built over the years with our vendors. We currently have sponsorship ads available for our monthly newsletter. Thank you again to Techline for the April sponsor. Also, It is that time of the year, where we begin to reach out for sponsorship options to help fund our State Workshop in the fall. If you have a company, vendor rep or individual who needs more information, please have them contact Rob Becker (ORSA President) for more information at rbecker@bw.edu or 440-826-2067

# WELCOME TO THE ORSA FAMILY!



Congrats to Janel Molnar and family on a new baby daughter.

Adeline Frances Molnar was born on 4/9/17 weighing 6lbs 15 oz and 19 inches long.

ORSA | Ohio Recreational Sports Association | Email | Website

STAY CONNECTED:



